
March 28, 2023 
 
Board of Control 
City of Bexley 
2242 East Main Street 
Bexley, OH 43209 
 
Cc: Ben Kessler 
 
Re: Commonwealth Park Pond Bid Award Recommendation 
 
Dear Board of Control Members, 
 
An invitation to bid on the Commonwealth Park Pond project was publicly advertised and closed on 
March 17, 2023. We had three firms interested during the open bidding process and two firms 
submitted formal bids. 
 

1. Risner Dirt Works and Construction, LLC - $351,232.00 
2. Costello Productions, LLC - $306,000.00 

 
It is my recommendation to go with the lowest and best bid from Costello Productions, LLC for 
$306,000.00. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Elena Andrews 
Landscape Design Staff Consultant 
City of Bexley 


